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This is my 4th quarter report. Region 4 hasn’t done much this year 
because of the “pain damick”. I'm sorry that there's not much to 
report. 
 
Because of the pandemic, Region 4 has been unable to have 
fundraisers like we normally do in a year. However, my activities 
included: 
 

• Lake Mary, Florida – attended state meeting to swear in their 
officers.  

• Attended several other state meetings within Region 4. 

• Attended several meetings with my chapter 
 
Thank you, 
 
Susan Henthorn 
Director, Region 4 
 

 
 


